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N	academy	blvd

Starting	January	20,	Colorado	Springs	Utilities	will	be	adjusting	lanes	on	North	Academy	Boulevard	due	to	the	N.	Academy	Blvd	Water	Vault	Replacement	Project.	The	affected	area	will	have	one	southbound	lane	and	two	northbound	lanes	until	July.	This	project	aims	to	improve	water	service	reliability	in	the	area	and	help	identify	leaks.	Lane	closures
will	occur	between	Flintridge	Dr.	and	Meadowland	Blvd.,	with	traffic	shifting	to	the	northbound	side.	The	property	boasts	Twin	'T'	Concrete	joists,	offering	ample	parking,	mature	landscaping,	and	proximity	to	a	major	City	bike	trail	and	waterway.	Conveniently	located	near	Academy	Blvd.	and	Constitution	Avenue.


